
May 30, 2013 
 

Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by mail: Building Climate 
Resilience in the Pyanj River Basin Project –Tajikistan 

 
Dear CIF Admin Unit, 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Building Climate Resilience in the 
Pyanj River Basin Project. – the UK is happy to approve this project. Please see below 
some further comments: 

 We are pleased that the project will be coordinated with other interventions in 
Tajikistan where there is potential overlap. This should ensure complementarity. 

 The project has a strong gender dimension with specific plans in place to target 
women. We are pleased that results are disaggregated by gender. 

 Good that the results set out the expected numbers to be reached, and are in 
keeping with the PPCR core indicator.  

 Good that there are additional indicators on hectares protected.  

Kind regards, 
Su-Lin Garbett-Shiels - on behalf of Anna Bobin (ccŉ) 
 
Su-Lin Garbett-Shiels | Climate and Environment Advisor  
Adaptation Team | Climate and Environment Department  
Department for International Development  

 


